PO Box 4ZB, London W1A 47ZB
Tel (0171) 460 2244

26th March 1996

Dear Ball Volunteer

Once again, the Outsiders owe you a big thank you.

In fact, it’s King Sized Thanks this time.

You must have been as devastated as we were at the way

things turned out. Novertheless, some of you rallied round

to help and sort out the mess. What would be do without you all?
Thanks so much.

I hope to meet you in person at the protest meeting on Sunday.

Annette Tavlor
Chairwoman of Qutsiders




